
 

 

 

 
 

 

Casting a life line to the inner city for over three decades                       February, 2020 

 

Prayer:     talking to            

 God. 

                Wanting God more 

  than our answered 

  requests. 

  Thanking Him for 

  All He’s done for 
  us. 

Love: is patient, love is kind. 
It does not envy, it does not 
 boast, it is not proud. 

      I Cor. 13:4 

It is not rude, it is not self  seeking; 
it is not easily angered, it keeps no 
record of  wrongs.                             :5 

And now these three remain: 

Faith, hope and love. But the  

greatest of  these is love.              :13 

Feb 2020: Thank you for your continued prayer, monthly financial 
gifts and all the love shown to our children and mentors in this New 
Year. We count it a privilege to be entering our 31st year of ministry 

The first  full week in January we hosted an individual prayer time for stu-
dents, their families, mentors, pastors or anyone who would come for 
prayer. We answered the call to fasting and a Daniel fast to help us con-

centrate on Who the Lord is, what His vision and plan for our lives, and seeking Him. 

Four of us mentors have been busy writing lessons from Old Testament stories some of our stu-
dents may have never heard, making a Jesus connection, and an application to our lives. We have 
mentor training, set the new rosters, and begin the winter spring mentoring classes. Please pray 
for us as we share the message of Christ’s love to a world who needs to see in action an authentic 
Jesus that they can personally know Him and follow Him. We appreciate all of you. 
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Happy Valentines month. 

May we reflect God’s love 
in our prayer and actions. 


